
 

                  Asking Price Of £395,000 

4 Bedrooms 

17 Tyla Teg 

Pantmawr, Cardiff, CF14 7TL 



 

  

A truly impressive four bedroom, semi-detached 
property which has been renovated to the highest of 
standards. Situated on the popular Pantmawr 
development, this stunning property has been 
modernised to create a beautiful family home 
benefiting from open plan living to the rear, a lovely 
south facing rear and a recently laid block paved 
driveway. The accommodation briefly comprises, 
entrance, hallway, cloakroom, lounge, open plan 
kitchen/diner to the ground floor. To the first floor 
there is a landing, three bedrooms and a family 
bathroom. To the second floor is a generous master 
bedroom. The property further benefits from easy 
access to M4 motorway and a short distance to 
Rhiwbina village. 
 
ENTRANCE  
via UPVC front door to enclosed porch with tiled 
floors, painted walls, space for coats and shoes, door 
into entrance hallway. 
 
Entrance hallway with solid wood block floor, painted 
walls, smooth ceiling with coving, UPVC window to 
side aspect, door to lounge, kitchen diner and WC. 
 
WC   
2' 6" x 5' 0" (0.77m x 1.53m) with wood block floor, 
low-level WC with corner sink and chrome mixer tap. 
Metro brick half tiled walls, UPVC window to side 
aspect. 
 
LOUNGE   
12' 4" x 13' 11" (3.78m x 4.25m) a spacious lounge 
overlooking the quiet frontage, with woodblock floor, 
painted walls, smooth ceiling, radiator with TRV, 
feature gas fire with marble hearth and wooden 
surround. 
 
 
 



FAMILY ROOM   
10' 11" x 11' 10" (3.33m x 3.61m) with grey tumbled 
limestone floors, feature log burning stove, painted 
walls, smooth ceiling with coving, grey vertical 
radiators with TRV. Opening to kitchen/diner. 
 
OPEN PLAN DINER  
17' 8" x 8' 11" (5.39m x 2.72m) (max) A spacious open 
plan diner with grey tumbled limestone floors, space 
for large dining table. Opening to kitchen and two 
UPVC sliding doors to the garden and raised deck area.  
 
KITCHEN  
7' 3" x 15' 11" (2.22m x 4.86m) (max) a stunning and 
recently renewed kitchen with solid oak worktops, 
Belfast sink with 'boiling' hot water tap and tiled 
splashback. Five ring gas hob with canopy over and a 
good mixture of wall and base units with pull-out 
larder, magic corner integrated fridge and dishwasher. 
 
LANDING 
with painted walls, smooth ceiling with coving, doors 
to all rooms, stairs to master bedroom. 
 
MASTER BEDROOM   
15' 1" x 16' 9" (4.60m x 5.12m) with grey oak laminate 
floor, painted walls, Velux windows to rear aspect, 
recess space for desk, eaves storage and built-in 
wardrobe. 
 
BEDROOM TWO   
11' 4" x 13' 11" (3.47m x 4.26m) with carpeted floors, 
painted walls, smooth ceiling with coving, fitted 
wardrobes, UPVC window overlooking the front aspect 
and radiator with TRV 
 
BEDROOM THREE  
10' 10" x 8' 7" (3.32m x 2.64m) with carpeted floors, 
painted walls, radiator with TRV, UPVC window to rear 
aspect 

BEDROOM FOUR   
7' 1" x 7' 7" (2.16m x 2.33m) with carpeted floors, 
painted walls, papered ceiling with coving, radiator 
with TRV, UPVC window to front aspect 
 
FAMILY BATHROOM   
7' 3" x 6' 10" (2.21m x 2.09m) with tiled floors and 
fully tiled walls. A four piece white suite with separate 
shower with glazed screen and chrome mixer shower, 
wall hung basin and chrome mixer tap, low-level WC, 
bath with chrome mixer. UPVC obscure window to 
side aspect and chrome towel radiator 
 
OUTSIDE  
 
Front  
Block paved driveway, mature hedge row borders 
leading to single garage. The garage has power and is 
currently used as a utility room with freezer and 
tumble dryer. 
 
Rear  
beautiful rear garden with raised decking and lovely 
views, leading to mainly laid lawn with mature plants, 
and shrubs. A further raised patio area with a small 
shed. BBQ canopy and door to garage.  
 
TENURE  
This property is understood to be Freehold. This will 
be verified by the purchaser's solicitor. 
 
COUNCIL TAX Band F 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 



 

14 Park Road, Whitchurch, Cardiff, 

CF14 7BQ 

 

 

www.thomashwood.co.uk 

02920 626252 

sales@thomashwood.com 

 

 

Mon-Fri: 9am - 5pm  

Sat: 9am - 4pm 

 
 

Agents Note: Whilst every care has been taken to prepare these sales particulars, they 
are f or guidance purposes only. All measurements are approximate are for general 

guidance purposes only and whilst every care has been taken to ensure their accuracy, 
they  should not be relied upon and potential buy ers are advised to recheck the 

measurements 

 

 
 

 

 

 


